
VIRGINIA WESTERN COMMUNITY COLLEGE

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE AND PLANNING AND FACILITIES COMMITTEE

MINUTES .ÿ <ÿ

The Executive Committee and the Planning and Facilities
Committee of the Virginia Western Community College Board met on
Monday, March 25 at 4:00 p.m.  in the Fishburn Conference Room at
the College.   Members present:

Mr. William S. Russell
Mr. Paul R. Thomson
Mr. W. Darnall Vinyard
Mr.  C. E. Webber
Dr. Harold H. Hopper

The purpose of the meeting was to choose architects for
the four projects listed below.

$52,000. Planning new building (student study area,
faculty offices, administrative space)

$93,280. Renovation of Duncan and Craig Halls (air-
conditioning and removal of architectural barriers)

$55,095. Renovation of Fine Arts Building

$24,000. New parking lot (i00 spaces)

The Executive Committee and the Planning and Facilities Committee
decided unanimously to ask Kinsey and Shane Associates to be the
architects for the above mentioned projects.

The meeting adjourned at 4:45 p.m.


